
 
 

 
 

November 18, 2024 

M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 

TO: Jim Murdaugh, Ph.D. 
President 

FROM: Heather Mitchell                                                                                                                         
Vice President for Institutional Advancement and Executive Director of the TSC 
Foundation 

   

SUBJECT: TSC Foundation – Gift Acceptance 

 

 
Item Description 
The following is a request for the TSC District Board of Trustees to consider accepting items 
donated to TSC Foundation for use by the College. 
 
Overview and Background 
Per TSC Policy 03-12, gifts of real property or equipment intended for use by the College or 
Foundation must be approved by the President prior to acceptance. 
 
Funding/ Financial Implications  
Gifts must be presented to the TSC District Board of Trustees for a vote of acceptance by the 
College. 
 
Past Actions by the Board 
There are Funding/Financial implications arising from this gift.   
 
Recommended Action 
Accept gift as presented. 

 



 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Institutional Advancement 
  Executive Director, TSC Foundation 

DATE:  November 18, 2024 

RE:  Donation of Hologic Fluoroscan InSight Units - 2  

 

 
The TSC Foundation has acquired through a donation of two Hologic Fluoroscan InSight 2 Units 
(identical units) from Florida State University.  Per FSU, these units are end of life and cannot be 
upgraded from Windows 4 to Windows 10.  They would like to donate these items to our 
Radiologic Tech Program.  The estimated value of each of these items is $17,500 used. 
 
The Foundation has spoken with the Healthcare Program and they would like to use these items 
in the Rad Tech Program. 


